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October 5, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Re:  Supplemental information for 

Docket No.  UT-060762 
   UT-060920 
   UT-060921 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Attached is the supplemental information for the above Dockets from WeavTel’s previous filing.  
 
The file “Response Letter 61610 WUTC final” is WUTCs Staff follow up email questions with 
WeavTel’s responses, along with the following support documents: 
 

Packets: 1a, 2a, 3bii, 5c, 8a, 8b, 20, 23a, and 24 
 
WeavTel’s “Response Letter 61610 WUTC final” was supplemented with the following: 

 
Agenda and questions for conference call on 8/10/10 with WUTC Staff. WeavTel 
summative answers from the conference call are found following WUTC staff questions 
along with attachments COE detail, Plant expense detail, and Building detail. 

 
8/11/10 WUTC Staff Additional emailed questions followed by WeavTel’s answers. 

 
 
In summary, this submittal represents the culmination of all requests for information presented to 
WeavTel since June of 2006.  WeavTel has employed its best efforts to address all of the 
questions and concerns of the WUTC Staff and Commissioners to the maximum extent possible. 
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Given that the WUTC’  Staff is now in possession of detailed and accurate answers to all of their 
questions, WeavTel requests that the  WUTC Staff review these answers and plan to meet with 
JSP, Moss Adams, and WeavTel the week of October 25th 2010.  At this meeting, WeavTel 
would like to finalize the Revenue Request and receive a date for the docket to go before the 
Commission. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 
Richard J. Weaver 
General Manager 
WeavTel 
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